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— Susan, Cancer Care Success Story

“IT’S A BLESSING TO BE 
ABLE TO HAVE SUCH A 

GREAT STORY TO TELL.”

Prompt care and a close partnership with her hometown doctor paid 
off for a retired healthcare leader. When Susan began feeling a new 
breathlessness while exercising, she had a nagging feeling something was 
wrong. After tests showed lung cancer, her doctor referred her to Baptist 
Health Richmond for treatment. The early diagnosis qualified her for a 
clinical trial, and today she is cancer-free. “I didn’t know Baptist Health had 
that component of clinical research, but was surprised and excited to be 
part of that. If what I do can help other people, then that’s wonderful,” she 
said. Learn more about our network of advanced cancer care services at 
BaptistHealth.com/CancerCare.
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In loving memory of Terry Byrd Young
August 7, 1960 to August 13, 2005

It’s Your Birthday Once Again
	 It’s your birthday once again. We take this special 
time out to celebrate and reminisce and think of all the 
things you’ve shared with each of us.
	 It only seems like yesterday when you were with 
us, with that big smile on that precious face. I know 
your life was full of storms and trials, but you, to me, 
were like a beautiful rose that never fades or dies. The 
bond of your love you had with each of us will live in all 
our hearts forever.
	 Thinking back over all the years we shared with 
you brings back many treasured memories. Maybe it 
was a laugh, or a joke, heartache, good times, bad times; 
we treasure them all because they were a big part of 
you, Sweetheart. The sweetest words you ever said to 
any of us was, “I love you, too!”
	 On your birthday, once again, our hearts are still 
sad and broken. You’re no longer here with us to cel-
ebrate your special day with us. We loved you so dearly. 
You are so dearly missed. My words can’t do you justice, 
because you deserve the best. For us all, you gave so 
much; most of all, yourself. I know when God called you 
home, Sweetheart, you finally found your peace and 
rest. Now, you’re waiting for us someday soon to be 
together once again. We will all make our journey just 
as you did.

Sadly missed by Mom,
Brothers and Sisters and Friends
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SPECIAL GUEST SPEAKER:  BRO. MAX HESTER 
 

100th year celebration and praise! 
Music by: 

   Glory Road- Irvine, KY 
    Ol’ Elkhorn Pickers Club- Frankfort, KY 

 
Afternoon Concert 2:00pm 

Featuring: Ol’ Elkhorn Pickers Club 
 

A day filled with God’s Word, special music, and fellowship! 
 

Fellowship meal at noon following service. 

KENTUCKY’S 2021 BASS FISHING TEAMS
More than 300 of the country’s best bass fishing teams converged on Chickamauga Lake in Tennessee for the 2021 Bassmaster High School Nation-
al Championship, July 29-31. In addition to a national title, anglers hoped to reel in their share of a prize purse worth more than $20,700 and $600,000 
in college scholarships. Two members of the Estill County Bass Fishing Team participated. Luke Fletcher and Hunter Flynn were sitting in 86th place 
in a 300-plus boat field after day one, 4 lbs. out  of 12th place which makes the cut for Saturday. Fletcher and Flynn ended up in 126th place out of 
288 boats with a two day total of 12 lbs. and 7 ounces. Congratulations. (Photo: Hunter and Luke are in the back row to the right of the BASS sign)


